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To all parent(s)/guardian(s) and students of the 

Saba Comprehensive School 
 

St. John’s, March 18, 2020 

Re: CO-VID19 (also known as the Corona-Virus) – Bulletin # 2 

Dear parent(s) and/or guardian(s),  

I trust this letter finds you well and I hope that you have been able to read our previous letter dated March 12, 

2020. As stated in that letter, I would inform you once schools will be closed, which will be as of tomorrow March 

19, 2020. 

- All students have been registered on the ClassDojo learning platform (https://www.classdojo.com/) and 

they have been taught how to log on and use the platform (CCSLC / PRO / CSEC / CVQ / MBO).  

- CAPE students are already in contact with their teachers as part of their blended learning program and are 

not requested to sign up for ClassDojo.  

- All teachers will upload the assigned work for the classes on ClassDojo so that the students can see what 

is expected of them. The work does not just entail online assignments, but also assignments such as 

reading, working on handouts, quizzes etc. What is expected of the students is mentioned in their class-

learning environment in ClassDojo.  

- Students will be graded on their work. 

- In addition to the ‘homework’, the homeroom teachers will check regularly with their students their well-

being and answer any questions / difficulties they might have. The E-schedule will be published on our 

website and shared via (mass)email. 

- In the schedule online-classes will be scheduled. This means, that students are required to login to an 

online meeting platform called ZOOM.  During these classes, teachers will teach and students are able to 

continue with their learning and assignments with the assistance of the SCS Staff. 

- Teachers are always approachable via their SCS e-mail account as mentioned in the School Guide. 

http://www.learningsaba.com/
https://www.classdojo.com/
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- The SBA-onsite moderation has been postponed till further notice. 

- The CSEC May/June sittings will be postponed or will continue. More information will follow as soon as we 

have more information.  The SBA onsite moderation has been postponed till further notice. 

By means of this letter I once more would like to request your support and supervision with the execution of the 

work. As a parent you can request a login via https://www.classdojo.com or request a login by sending an email to 

administration@learningsaba.com (please mention the name of your child + Form). 

More information will be shared as soon as possible / if needed. I strongly advise you to share with us your 

contact-email so we can add you to our email distribution list, please send an email to 

administration@learningsaba.com and your email will be added. For any questions or suggestions, please do 

contact me directly via email, phone or WhatsApp (+599 4167201). 

Online Classes will start on Monday March 23, 2020. Students can start working on the assignments 

via ClassDojo as of tomorrow, March 19, 2020. 

Report Card Term 2  

Report Cards cannot be sent home with the students, but you can view the grades in Presentis. If you do not have 

a login, please send an email to administration@learningsaba.com.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Anton Hermans 

Principal Saba Comprehensive School 
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